Springhouse Middle School
Monday. November 1, 2021
Day 5

Morning Arrival to School - IMPORTANT REMINDERS

Students dropped off by parents in the morning between 7:15 & 7:30 should report to the
Auditorium after entering the front lobby. No students are permitted to enter the
classroom hallways until 7:30 am.

Students need to be in their homerooms for morning attendance by 7:45. If you are just
entering school at 7:45 you are late for school & considered tardy.

If you arrive at school too late to make it to homeroom by 7:45 for attendance you need
to sign in at the front office.

CELL PHONE POLICY

Cell Phone Policy Reminder: All cell phones are to be turned OFF and
placed in your backpack

TRANSPORTATION
BUS PASSES:
Attention All Students: We are NO longer issuing Bus Passes

After School Shuttle Buses

The After School Shuttle Buses are located on the side of the building by the
Cafeteria. Please use the side lobby doors which are right next to the cafeteria.

If you are participating in a sport or activity that is at OMS after school you need to take
the After School Shuttle Bus #133. You should be dismissed at 2:23pm. The shuttle
buses leave PROMPTLY at 2:28pm

If you are participating in a sport or activity at Parkland High School you need to take
the PHS Shuttle bus is #122. You should be dismissed at 2:23pm



REMINDER: All students must present their ID in the cafeteria to get breakfast
and lunch. Make sure that you have your ID on you every time you go to the
cafeteria.

Any student that does not have or lost their ID can get a temporary ID by stopping
in the Main Office.

Athletics: *****IMPORTANT *****
Backpacks, drawstring bags, sport balls, and drinks
ARE NOT allowed to be brought into the
Parkland Varsity Home Football games.
Please leave these items at home.
Student ticket price is $3.

Mrs. Abdelaal:

There will be a new lunch procedure for 6th grade only. 6th grade packers will report to
the auxiliary gym, while all buyers will report to the cafeteria.

IMrs. Kocsis:

Attention Springhouse students: \We have some exciting news! The School Store will
be open every Day 2 and 5.

Come visit us during your lunch to check out our stock of school supplies and goodies.
Mr. Hallman:

The first MathCounts meeting of the year will be held next Wednesday, November 3,
after school in Mr. Hallman's room, D219. MathCounts is a competition math program,
and the club is open to any interested members in 6th, 7th, or 8th grade. If you are
unable to make the meeting next week, please stop and see Mr. Hallman for any
information or handouts from the meeting.

Ms. Creighton:

The ASAP program is being held TODAY in the library. All ASAP students should report to the
library at 2:45pm with all of their belongings. Thank you!



Main Office:
We are selling lanyards in the Main office for $3.00 "Cash only"

If you have an Emergency Permit, Please bring them to the office in the morning.
PLEASE remember you MUST SIGN IN and OUT in the main office.



